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Friday 10th December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As we move towards Christmas we are trying to balance keeping everyone 

safe and maintaining the joy of the festive season. Whilst primary will still be 

gathering for a dance after school today with regret we have had to postpone 

our primary performance of Cinderella.  We were going to try to video the 

production however one or two of the main cast have COVID and it really isn’t 

the same as being there to watch your children in person nor is it the same for 

the children who have worked so hard.  For that reason, we have decided to 

move the performance to January. 

 

The good news is that we still have in school festivities happening and today it 

is lovely to see the children resplendent in their Christmas jumpers. 

 

Father Christmas is still on schedule for his stop in to Bournville. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Green 

Head of Academy  
 

 


